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Inaugural Meeting of the All-Party Parliamentary Group for Children Who Need 
Palliative Care 
 
Tuesday 12 November 2024 
1pm-2pm 

 
Attendees 
 
Siobhain McDonagh MP (Co-Chair) 

Lord Balfe (Co-Chair) 

Dr Zubir Ahmed MP 

Chris Bloore MP 

Jim Dickson MP 

Alison Bennett MP 

Luke Taylor MP 

David Smith MP 

 
Minutes 
 
1. Election of officers 
 

• Siobhain McDonagh MP proposed for Siobhain McDonagh MP and Lord Richard 
Balfe to be re-elected as Co-Chairs of the group; this was seconded by Chris Bloore 
MP. 

• Both were re-elected unanimously. 

• Siobhain McDonagh MP proposed that the following Parliamentarians be re-elected 
as officers of the group; this was seconded by Lord Balfe: 

o Peter Dowd MP 

o Baroness Ilora Finlay 

• The officers of the group were re-elected unanimously. 

 

2. Approval of APPG policy statement 
 
The statement was approved unanimously. 

 


